Global Group Of Institutions
Affiliated to MAKAUT, Govt. of WB

An Institution of H.G.E.S.

Date: : 29/03/2025

NOTICE
(Concern to All Students)

This is to inform you all that academic and other activities will remain
closed on 31st March & 1st April , 2025 (Monday & Tuesday) on account of
Eid-Ul-Fitr.

College will resume again on 2nd April, 2025.
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